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The Scrutiny & Overview 
Committee recommends 
that a method for publishing 
further information on 
agreed contract variations 
is explored through the 
procurement reporting 
process. 

Councillor Jason 
Cummings 

Resources 

Already in Progress 

The proposed Procurement and Contract 
management improvement plans set out how 

the Council is seeking to improve its data 
management as well as address the 

requirements of publication of new data sets as 
set out in the new Procurement Act 2024, due 

for release and implementation in October 
2024. 

Scott 
Funnell, 
Head of 
Strategic 

Procurement 
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Director of 

Commercial 
Investment 
and Capital 
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